## Dear Enfield Council,

I have read through the Draft Local Plan for redevelopments in Enfield and I strongly object to the following policies in that document:

- Policy SP PL10, pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11
- Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80 and Concept Plan Figure 3.10
- Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page 364
- Policy SA54, page 374
- Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279

All of the above policies propose to change the Green Belt land for housing and other purposes. Some of these sites are part of our historic Enfield Chase, which is unique in the southeast and played an important role in the development of Enfield. It is a rare and valuable landscape asset and its loss would cause permanent harm not only to the Green Belt, but also to the very character of the borough.

We chose to live in Enfield because of the green belt proximity and our family uses some of these areas on a daily basis to relax, exercise and just enjoy nature so destroying the countryside is not acceptable.

Please reconsider the importance of greenspace for all Enfield residents and do not lose sight of what actually matters.

With best regards